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  Friday, 28 February 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I would like to wish all of our Muslim families a Happy Ramadan. 
If the older children are taking part in fasting, then we require a note from their parents. 
 
We are holding an Iftar in school on Tuesday 11th March from 5pm.  
There are places for 100 people and we are asking families to bring food to share. 
  
If you wish to attend, please contact Mrs Iqbal to let her know the number of people who will attend 
and what food you will be able to provide. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 
 

Whole school attendance this week is 93.1%.  
These four class had the highest attendance this week. 

Y2S Swan 96.71% 
Y5T Dragonfly 96.30% 

Y4R Otter 96.18% 

 
 
 

 

Punctuality 
 
Y2S Swan and Y4 Red Fox Classes had 0 children late this week.  
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World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. 
Children can come to school dressed as a character from a book.  
They do not need to bring any money to school for dressing up. 
Families are welcome to visit throughout the day to share activities taking place in the classes. 
There will also be other activities taking place throughout the week including virtual author visits 
and a visit from the school library bus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Road-safety 
Please can you remind all drivers that they should choose a safe and legal place to drop off and pick 
up passengers. 
Only drivers with a blue badge for themselves, or a passenger in the car, are able to stop or park on 
the single yellow lines. 
No driver is permitted to stop on the yellow zigzag lines at all. 
 
 
 
 
 

                          

Car safety 
A number of children are travelling in cars without appropriate car seats and/or seat-belts. 
 
Children should have a car seat until they are 12 years old or 135 cm tall, whichever comes first. 
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                Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 4th March Y1C Heron Class are going on their trip to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ 

Friday 7th March Y1L Kingfisher Class are going on their trip to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ 

Children should wear comfortable clothes that it would be ok to get dirty, and their school jumper. 
They should wear wellies if they have them. 

 

Parent Webinar 
This free webinar will take place on 20th March. It is aimed at parents of children who worry about 
their work, particularly when they are taking tests or exams. It might be useful for the families of 
children in Y6 who will be taking SATs tests in May, or for those of you who have older children 
sitting other exams. Use the QR code to log on using a device. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Events This Week 
 
Quidditch 
Children from Y1 to Y6 had a session of  
Quidditch in school this week. 
  

 Hassan from Y5 said ‘it was great to do  
Quidditch in school.’ 

 Tasqeen from Y5 said ‘it was like  
we were really in a Harry Potter movie.’ 

 Fatima from Y5 said ‘it was fun and  
we learnt lots of new skills and we  
all used teamwork’. 
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Online Programme Information Session 
Thank you to the parents who came to the session yesterday to find out more information about 
Maths Whizz, TT Rockstars, Numbots and Purple Mash.  
A special thanks to Mrs Ellis and Mrs Butt for taking time to talk people through the programmes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Football 
A group of Y3/4 boys took part in a mixed football tournament at the Prairie Sports Centre. 
They did really well and narrowly missed out on the semi-finals on goal difference. They showed 
amazing teamwork throughout.  
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Key Dates 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 6th March. Dress as a book character. 
 
Eid  
School will be closed on Monday 31st March and Tuesday 1st April. 
School will also be closed on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th June. 
 
Easter  
School will be closed from Monday 7th April for the Easter break.  
It will reopen on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Y6 SATS test will take place from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May. 
 
Y4 Times Table Check will take place between Monday 2nd June to Friday 13th June 
 
Phonics Screening Check (for Y1 children and any Y2 children who didn’t meet the required pass 
mark last year) will take place from Wednesday 11th June to Friday 13th June. 
 

 

Thank you for your support, Mrs Sarah Bell, Headteacher 
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